
SDM-TAP Grant Input Survey Frequently Asked 
Questions 

 
What is this survey about? 
This survey will provide the SDM-TAP administrators (the State Council on 

Developmental Disabilities) with information about the priorities and items of importance 

that may influence the direction of the SDM-TAP grants. 

Who should take this survey? 

This survey is available to any interested member of the public, but we are specifically 

seeking input from people who have knowledge of Supported Decision-Making. 

What am I being asked to do? 
Complete the SDM-TAP Grant Input Survey which is estimated to take about 10 

minutes. You can respond to the survey in the form, email your responses to us at 

sdmtap@scdd.ca.gov. 

Is my participation in the survey voluntary? 
Yes, your participation is voluntary. You may refuse to participate, stop at any time, or 

leave any questions blank. 

 

Will my responses to the survey be confidential? 
Yes. Unless you ask us to contact you in your survey response (either on the form, in an 

email, or in a voicemail), we will not store any personally identifiable information with 

your survey responses. 

 

What are the benefits to the survey? 
You will help prioritize areas of focus and provide input which will inform the creation of 

the SDM-TAP grant program. 
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Is there compensation for participating in the survey? 
No. There is no compensation for completing the survey. 

 

Will there be additional uses of the data? 
No. This survey information will only be used to inform the creation of the SDM-TAP 

grant program. 

 

Who is conducting the survey? 
This survey is being conducted by the State Council on Developmental Disabilities 

(SCDD). If you have any questions or concerns about the survey, please contact us at 

sdmtap@scdd.ca.gov. 

 

mailto:sdmtap@scdd.ca.gov

